
Hello Students,          April 24, 2020 

What a week, I’ve learned so much! It has been exciting to try so much new technology.   

The week has ended with our first virtual learning session. Many of you were able to join and some, 

unfortunately, tried but it just didn’t work. As we know, that will happen sometimes. We will do this 

again next Thursday. I will send out the invitation for that session on Monday for those that have sent 

me parent permission. 

It was fantastic to see and hear from you. The session went very well, and I am so proud of how you 

handled yourselves. You are on your way to becoming sixth grade. I am also proud of they way you are 

trying to do the in-home learning lessons. During this new learning environment, it will be up to you to 

take responsibility for your learning and be self-motivated to do the work. Keep it up! 

I want to also thank the parents and family members that helped the students navigate the meeting and 

for coping with the massive emails you are getting from me. As we all try to figure this out, I appreciate 

your flexibility and patience. The kids should be able to access their Outlook Online emails and I will be 

sending them more information through that.  

Reach out to your classmates that didn’t make the meeting and I hope we can have more of you join 

next week. 

I miss you all, 

Mrs. Winkler 

 


